
 
2 February 2010 
 
Hi Glen 
 
Thanks for all your help and information with regards 
to the Solar Heating Geyser. Its rare to find someone 
in a company who is so helpful and friendly! 
 
I would like to go ahead and  book for the installation 
but I am going on leave today and will only be back in 
Cape Town on 15 February 2010.  So, would 
appreciate if the solar system can be done anytime 
that particular week.  
 
If you confirm the date by e-mail, need to know before 
3.00pm today but if by cell, can be anytime.

Regards.
MICHELE 
CLAREMONT 

 

 


